

May 2014

**Dear Resident** 

Gateway Evolution Limited and Regent Renewal Limited are pleased to announce their revised and updated detailed plans for the redevelopment of 101 and 102 Camley Street.

A massive thank you to everyone who attended the first public exhibition back in March. We have received a lot of comments and feedback from local residents and stakeholders which have been carefully considered by the professional team over the past few months.

Before the plans are submitted to the London Borough of Camden, we would like to show you the detailed plans for the two sites and listen to what you have to say. That is why we will be holding a second public exhibition showing the proposals followed by a question and answer session.

The public exhibition will take place on:

Tuesday 10 June, 4.15pm to 6.45pm at Frank Barnes School for Deaf Children, 105 Camley Street, London N1C 4PF

Members of the professional team will be in attendance at the exhibition to answer any questions and talk you through the detailed proposals.

The **Q** and **A** session will start straight after the public exhibition at **7pm and will finish at 8pm.** The exhibition and **Q** and **A** will take place at Frank Barnes School for Deaf Children, 105 Camley Street, London N1C 4PF.

If you are unable to come, our website <a href="www.camleystreetgateway.co.uk">www.camleystreetgateway.co.uk</a> will be kept updated with the latest news or you can contact us during office hours on 0800 458 6976, or email us at camleystreet@yourshout.org

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

**Daniel Francis** 

Your Shout on behalf Gateway Evolution Limited (Owners of 101 Camley Street) and Regent Renewal Limited (Owners of 102 Camley Street)